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November 13, 2018
Dear Art Teacher,

The Tarble Arts Center cordially invites you and your students to participate in the 36th Children’s Art Exhibition scheduled at our museum in Charleston, Illinois, from MARCH 31-APRIL 15, 2018.
Annually, the Children’s Art Exhibition provides an opportunity for area art teachers to showcase their programs. Organized in cooperation with the Art Teachers of Charleston Community Unit #1 Schools combined with support from Consolidated Communications, this exhibition features two and three dimensional works by area K-12 students throughout east central Illinois. This annual event has had the endorsement of the Charleston Superintendent of Schools since its inception in 1983. 

In order to produce exhibition labels and a corresponding catalogue by the exhibition opening date, COMPLETED INVENTORY SHEETS are due by 4:30pm FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16. After submission, NO CHANGES may be made to the inventory. 

The reception and awards ceremony will be held on SATURDAY, APRIL 7 from 1:30 to 3:30pm at the Tarble Arts Center.  It is strongly suggested that each teacher bring name tags for their participating artists.  You are required to attend the awards ceremony in order to present your school’s awards. In the event that you are unable to attend, a school staff member may represent you.  The awards presentation will be split into three parts, with ceremonies occurring at 1:30, 2:15, and 3:00pm. In addition, your principal, superintendent, participating students, and their families are encouraged to attend.  DUE TO THE LARGE NUMBER OF ATTENDEES FOR THIS ANNUAL EVENT, PLEASE ASK YOUR STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES TO PLAN ON ARRIVING NO EARLIER THAN 30 MINUTES PRIOR TO THEIR PORTION OF THE AWARDS CEREMONY.  

Pending continued funding from Consolidated Communications, one art work from each participating school will be chosen for inclusion in the traveling exhibit Cultivating Creativity: Consolidated Communications Children’s Art Exhibition.

We hope that you will accept our invitation to participate in the 2018 exhibition, and encourage you to share this invitation with your principal and superintendent.  If you plan to participate this year, please return the Intent To Exhibit form to the Tarble Arts Center via email to tarble@eiu.edu by JANUARY 29. Please feel free to contact us with questions, at 217-581-ARTS (2787) or via email. Thank you in advance for your welcomed participation.
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Sincerely

Rehema C. Barber





Director and Chief Curator




Encl.
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